
 
AUGUST 2020 
                                  

REFERENCE – SHANE COLE 

-----Original Message----- 
From: shane [mailto:shane@coletech.co.za]  
Sent: 05 August 2020 08:07 AM 
To: Southern Natal Construction (snc1@mweb.co.za); john@jesjo.co.za 
Subject: Reference: JV - Jesjo and SNC - Lot 123 Southbroom- New residence  
 
House Uys 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to the above mentioned project which has recently achieved 
Practical Completion (July 2020), John and Sarah have managed to complete and 
deliver on time. 
 
I can strongly recommend John and Sarah as a JV, John is very much on site 
managing the day to day activities and Sarah's administration is always 
received promptly and in detail. The strengths in both John and Sarah 
complement each other in the JV. 
 
I would recommend them for future projects. 
 
Kind regards, 
Shane Cole           
                                   
COLE TECH ARCHITECTURAL DESIGNS  
Tel office - 039 3166565 - cell 0827757192 
Suite 4 | 12 Gilbert Rd | Southbroom | 4277 | PO Box 235 Southbroom 4277 
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